
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: ghopkins@g.oconee.k12.sc.usghopkins@g.oconee.k12.sc.us

Date: 12/15/2017 11:17:57 AM
Subject: Fw: Thank you

Ms. Hopkins, thank you too for hosting us. We thoroughly enjoyed the discussion, and I hope that we get to come back soon.
________________________________________
From: Ginger Hopkins <ghopkins@g.oconee.k12.sc.us>
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 7:51 AM
To: Lt. Governor's Office; Danny Varat
Subject: Thank you

Thank you so much for taking time out of your schedule to visit with District leadership yesterday.  I was sincerely impressed with how 
much time you shared with us, your intent listening, and knowledgeable responses.

I believe South Carolina has the potential to be a world leader in education and hope that we’ll seize the moment to make that happen.

Again, many thanks,

Ginger Hopkins
Assistant Superintendent for Instruction
School District of Oconee County
(864) 886-4400, ext 6166
--
This message may contain confidential information and is intended only for
the individuals named. If you are not the named addressee you should not
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